PATRICIA DUNMIRE BRAGG 1624 South Detroit Avenue Tulsa, Oklahoma 74120 (918) 585-2126

August 25, 1993

Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma Post Office Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74456

Dear Chief Mankiller,

Our recent meeting was thought provoking and most enjoyable. I look forward to further conversations on issues important to us all.

In line with the candor of our meeting, I seek your support in my pursuit of a judgeship on the Tenth Circuit Court of Appeals. I believe I am well qualified based upon my credentials and experience, and believe my philosophy reflects the the goals and vision of the Administration.

In closing, I need the support of leaders such as yourself, and would be honored by your efforts on my behalf.

Sincerely,

Patricia Dynmire Bragg